
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mathematics 

In mathematics, our youngest children will be exploring inset 

puzzles looking at similarities and differences and the 

property of rotation.  

Pre-School children will learn to make comparisons between 

objects relating to size, length, weight and capacity. They 

will also talk about and identify the patterns around them. 

During this term, in Reception, we will also explore the 

above in greater depth. In addition, we will be focusing upon 

numbers 6-10 exploring their composition, including 

through the concept of combining groups.  

 

Once Upon a Time… 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears, The 

Three Little Pigs, Jack and the 

Beanstalk, Little Red Riding Hood, 

Brown Bear, Brown Bear, Shhh! 

 

Physical Development 

During our PE sessions this half term we will be continuing to focus on being able to dress and undress independently including turning our clothes the correct way and having a go at our own 

buttons. In our lessons we will be developing and refining a range of ball skills including throwing, catching, kicking, passing, batting, and aiming. We will also enhance our personal skills 

including confidence, competence, precision, and accuracy. 

We are very lucky to have received a new large scale outdoor construction resource funded by the PTFA so one of our key focusses will be to learn to collaborate with others to manage large 

items, such as moving a long plank safely and carrying large hollow blocks. 

Within the classroom there will be numerous daily opportunities to build our fine motor skills and coordination through mark making and writing opportunities as well as lots of ‘funky fingers’ 

challenges including use of scissors, peg boards, threading and malleable materials such as playdough. 

On the Move 

The Gingerbread Man, We’re going 

on a bear hunt, on the way back 

home, come on Daisy 

 


